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Annual Report May 2018
Parish Council Newsletter and Website
The Parish Council continued to distribute a bi-monthly newsletter and use its website to keep the village informed of Parish Council news and provide useful information. 
Planning applications

The Parish Council considered a number of planning applications throughout the year and provided the District Council with its views as a consultee in the planning process. It notified the District Council of potential breaches of planning control.

Highways Matters

The Parish Council notified Highways of potholes and other defects in the area.
Overgrowth from hedges and trees impinging on paths and roads was also cut back by landowners and volunteers helped to keep the footpath by the church clear and accessible. 
Appearance and Maintenance

The Parish Council has continued to keep up appearances in the village, with the assistance of volunteers and contractors, by trimming hedges, cutting the grass on verges, knolls and on Gurney’s Ground, and providing dog bins. Thank you to those volunteers and to those who took part in the litter picks.
The Parish Council appreciates the trouble that people take to clear debris from the drains, pick up litter, and cut back overgrowth for the benefit of all and thanks all those who contribute to the pleasant appearance of the village. 

Allotments

The Parish Council continued the contract for pest control on the allotments. The allotment tenancy agreement was reviewed to come into effect in the Autumn. The allotments continue to be popular, particularly with poultry including hens and ducks but there are also a number which are used more traditionally for growing vegetables and fruit. There are a few plots available so do contact the Parish Council if you are interested in renting one.
Parish Clock

The Parish Council controls a separate account for the Parish Clock to cover the cost of annual services and to build up reserves for future maintenance and repairs.
Exception Housing Scheme
An officer from the District Council reported to the Parish Council that he is investigating the possibility of providing affordable homes in the village. A number of sites were identified but only one has potential for development on the front of Gurney’s Ground facing The Street (but this is dependent in the first instance on the Walsingham Estate deciding the sell or lease the land).
Councillors 
The Council welcomed one new member, Paul Richmond, and said good bye to another, Geoff Peabody. There is currently one vacancy on the Parish Council if you are interested in being co-opted please do contact the Clerk or one of the Councillors listed below:

Jan Lockhart , David Perowne, Paul Richmond, Hazel Seekings,Vanessa Thompson.
Further information about the Parish Council can be found on the website 

http://greatsnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/ 
